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SERVICE ALERT: REPUBLIC SERVICES  
WASTE COLLECTION IMPACTED  

 
SEAL BEACH, CA – Labor issues have led to delays in waste collection services for Republic 
Services customers. These issues will not impact Leisure World as they utilize a different waste 
hauler.  
 
The following is a statement provided by Republic Services to the City: “Due to labor issues at 
Republic Services on Thursday, July 10, trash and recycling collection in Seal Beach has been 
delayed. Trash and recycling pickup scheduled for Thursday, July 10, will take place on Friday or later 
in the week. Residents in impacted areas are advised to leave trash carts out at the curb until they 
have been serviced. Republic Services will implement an accelerated recovery schedule that includes 
working through the weekend to catch up on any missed collections as quickly as possible. We are 
actively working to resolve this situation and to resume normal service as quickly as possible. Thank 
you for your patience and understanding.” 
 
On Friday, July 11, Republic Services will deliver a 40-yard roll off container to the City’s Public Works 
Yard (1776 Adolfo Lopez Drive) to assist with the collection of Public Works trash and critical 
customers needing immediate unloading. Street sweeping services will try to circle back through 
areas missed by delayed trash collection. The Police Department is aware of street sweeping impacts 
and will adjust street sweeping enforcement in affected areas. 
 
Information will be shared as it is received at https://www.sealbeachca.gov/. For questions and 
additional information on waste service disruption, please call Republic Services at 714-847-3581. 
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